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NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION
Washington, D.C. 20456
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Office of General Counsel

September 6, 1989

Stuart E. Schiffer, Esq.

Acting Assistant Attorney General
Civil Division

U.S. Department of Justice
Washington, D.C. 20530

Re: National Security Archive v. Dept. of Defense
(Your August 29, 1989, Letter)

Dear Mr. Schiffer:

The National Credit Union Administration routinely receives
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requests from
representatives of the news media. Most of our news media
requesters work for newspapers and other periodic
publications, many of which specialize in credit union or
financial institution issues. We have not had any FOIA
requests from the National Security Archive or any similar
entity. Neither have we had any FOIA requester ask for news
media status in light of the National Security decision.

Do not hesitate to contact me if further information is
needed.

Sincerely,
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HATTIE M. ULAN
Assistant General Counsel
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